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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

INCIDENT: Residential Burglaries 
 

ONTARIO CA – Ontario Police are seeking the public’s assistance in solving a string of 

residential burglaries. 

Over the last several weeks, Ontario Police have received multiple reports of residential 

burglaries with similar circumstances. The suspects have primarily targeted homes within the 

area of Vineyard Avenue to Haven Avenue and Riverside Drive to Merrill Street. The suspects 

typically enter residences through rear windows or doors. In most cases, the residents were not 

home at the time of the incident. Homes that back up to a street have been victimized more 

often.  

Investigators are asking anyone with either Ring doorbell cameras or other forms of video 

surveillance to please check their footage frequently to see if anyone has tried to enter their 

home. A photograph of the possible suspects is attached as a reference. Please notify the 

Ontario Police Department if you have any additional photographs or video of these same 

suspects on your property. Ring doorbell videos can be shared directly through the Ring 

Neighbors Portal. 

Residents throughout the city and especially those within this specific area are reminded to 

remain vigilant and report any suspicious activity or persons on their property or in their 

neighborhoods. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Ontario Police Department at 909-986-6711 or 

Detective Ryan Ronveaux at 909-408-1748.  Information may also be reported anonymously by 

calling WE-TIP at 78-CRIME or online at www.wetip.com. See attached photo. 
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